
 SHUT IN OF THE WEEK 

 

Judy Bowen 
5 Clearview Cir 

Travelers Rest, SC  29690 

 

 

 

  

Make all checks payable                

to Forestville                                   

GIVING AVAILABLE ONLINE! 

@ Forestville.org                                    

2 Old McElhaney Rd                                     

Greenville | SC | 29617 

 

 

 

 

  

Scan QR code 
to Give online 

 ATTENDANCE 
March 30, 2025 

  

Small Groups-206 
Worship-282 

   

GIVING TOTALS  
March 30, 2025 

Tithes/Budget Receipts $11,209.00 

Mission Fund $7,628.00 

Designated Receipts $00.00 

Total Receipts $18,837.00 

First time guest? Please complete a “Connections” card  

in your pew rack or scan this QR code and let us know 

you are here. Please return the “Connections” Card to  

the Guest Services Desk in the Welcome Center where 

you will receive a gift.  Thank you for joining us today! 

April 6, 2025 

A special welcome to everyone attending today! 
Dr. Todd Stewart , Lead Pastor 

 

Tickets to hand out and flyers for business postings 
are available at the desk in the Welcome Center  

near the restrooms. 



    

Register Here 

     

This Week at 
Forestville 

 
 

Sunday, April 6th 
9:30 AM Small Groups 
10:45 AM Worship Service  
3:00 PM Day 3 FULL DRESS REHEARSAL 
ALL DRAMA AND CHOIR 
 

Monday, April 7th 
5:00 PM Encouragement Meal Delivery 
 

Wednesday. April 9th 

5:45 PM Day 3 Counselors Meeting 
6:00 PM Day 3 Prayer Time 
6:30 PM—7:45 PM  
Midweek Activities: 
Nursery for children under age 2 
FBC Kids Team Kids for ages 2-5th grades  
Wednesday Night Live Students Grades 6-12 
 

 Thursday, April 10th 
9:00 AM-12:00 PM  Food Pantry & Clothes  
Closet Open 
 

FRIDAY,  April 11th 
Join us at 5 PM for an  

OCC Fundraiser  
Hamburger Dinner 

Make a Contribution to OCC and 
enjoy a dinner before our FULL 
Dress Rehearsal at 5:45 PM for 

ALL DRAMA AND CHOIR 
  

SATURDAY, April 12th  
AT 3:OO PM Day 3 Presentation 

April 
Collecting 

  
 

Plastic Water Bottles,  

Wash Cloths,  

Easter Clearance 
 

 

Collection Year Round:  

Old T-Shirts, Band-Aids,  

Small Water Bottles 

and   

Fronts of  Christmas Cards. 
 

   Please drop items at the OCC 

table in the Welcome Center. 

Medical  
Response 

Heather 
Moustafa 


